June 10, 2008
«Prefix» «First» «Last»
«Organization»
«Address1»
«City», «St»  «Zip»
Dear «Prefix» «Last»,
On behalf of American Forests and the Urban Ecosystem Center especially, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution to Nature and the Network, the 2008 National Conference on Urban Ecosystems, hosted in Orlando, Florida on May 28 through 30.  It was a pleasure working with you on this event.

Please take a moment to consider contributing your presentation materials to the post-event publication, the Conference Presentation Summary.  Contribution to this publication is voluntary.  Please find enclosed specifications for content.  Submissions are due into the American Forests’ office no later than July 1, 2008.  If you choose not to submit materials, please advise of your decline no later than July 1, as well.

Please let me know if I may be of further assistance.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Kate Cantrell
Project Manager

Urban Ecosystem Center
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